
Town of Hammond 

Board Meeting Minutes 

December 13, 2021 

 

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, December 13, 2021, at the 

Hammond Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 

 

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:45 pm. 

 

The agenda was approved motion by Miller/Anderson second. 

 

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Miller/Aune second. 

 

Minutes from November 8, 2021 regular meeting were approved motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Treasures report from November 2021 was approved: motion by Aune/Anderson second. 

$19.96 Interest on checking 

$47.40 Interest on savings 

$497,433..5 Check Book balance 

$303,584.85 Savings balance 

$21,656.99 Park fund 

$13,572.82 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 

$30,186.74 Impact Fee Account 

 

Recycle Report: All good, the recycle center will open on New Year’s Day from 9 am to 1 pm. 

 

Planning Commission; Meeting was held on December 6th.   Nick Weidling and Leon Hawkins were absent.  Bradley 

Canaday Surveyor and Wyatt Porter presented an initial CSM.  

They worked on reviewing ordinances; Subdivision Ordinance, Needs assessment/Impact fees and the comprehensive 

plan. More work is needed on them. 

Paul and Joe discussed their findings on their town road review and rating.  They found our roads to be in great condition. 
 

Agenda:  

2022-2023 Election officials were approved; motion Anderson/Wynveen Second. 

Caucus date set – January 10, 2022. 

Concessions stand update – no electricity until spring. 
 

Roads: The County missed two roads while doing the plowing 87
th
 and 161

st
 streets.  It was also noted that the county 

workers need to slow down when plowing.  

The County cut the trees on 160
th
, may also do some cutting on 200

th
 and County Road J. 

 
 

Chairman report: Paul discussed Hillside Heights fire numbers some are on the wood mail box posts instead of on the 

steel posts.  When inspector installs he uses the metal post, so not sure why these post are not properly placed.   

Paul discussed our issues with the railroad and the work that needs to be tended to.  
 

Next meeting scheduled for January 10, 2022. 

Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Miller/Anderson second. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 

 

Agenda is subject to change up to 24 hours prior to a scheduled meeting. 


